
April 28, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As a Speech Language Pathologist, I have had the pleasure of working with Jennifer Wulf since 

September of 2018 at Pine Valley Central School. I have collaborated with Jennifer to assist students 

at various grade levels while she has served as a fourth grade and first grade teacher.  The variety of 

behavioral concerns, learning differences and social struggles that Jennifer has assisted her students with 

overcoming or accommodating to is vast and has made her an asset to the staff in Pine Valley.  

 

In the two years that I worked with Jennifer, I observed a dedicated individual, face and 

overcome numerous challenges, all while sporting a genuine smile and optimistic attitude. She is a 

positive role model to not only her students, but to her coworkers as well.  At times, being a teacher can 

be challenging as there are numerous activities going on at once and Jennifer always remains calm and 

collected throughout any challenges that she may face.  Jennifer’s approachable manner and flexible 

approach is perfect for the students and staff she works with.   

 

While working side by side with Jennifer, I have witnessed her dealing with students facing a 

multitude of social-emotional, as well as behavioral challenges. During these challenging moments, 

Jennifer demonstrated creative thinking with activity planning, as well as a positive attitude if/when 

challenges arose.  Jennifer demonstrates a commitment to inclusion and acceptance of others.  She can 

bridge gaps amongst peers and those she works with a like, a rare gift that makes her a natural and 

empathetic leader.  Jennifer is dedicated and driven when serving the students in our district. Above and 

beyond that, her students love to work with her, and she inspires even the most challenging of our 

students. She is well respected amongst all the staff and everyone considers her to be part of our family.  

Jennifer is a colleague that I can continuously count on no matter the circumstances.  

 

I would highly recommend Jennifer Wulf for a position in your school district.  Her strong 

educational background, in conjunction with her drive to help all students, would truly make Jennifer an 

asset to your school district. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me via phone or 

email. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Kayla D. Sullivan, M.S., CCC-SLP 

Speech Language Pathologist 

kdsullivan@fredonia.edu 

(716) 785-9112 


